
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways and Road Safety, Councillor Nicholas 

Bennett J.P. has made the following executive decision:  
 
 
ROAD SAFETY IN L.B.BROMLEY 
 

Reference Report: 

Road Safety in LB Bromley - June 2023-Word, 29/06/2023 Environment and 
Community Services Policy Development and Scrutiny Committee    
 
Decision: 

 

The Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways and Road Safety confirmed the 
Borough’s approach to road safety and casualty reduction as set out in section three 

of the ‘Comprehensive Review of Road Safety in LB Bromley’ report.   
 
Reasons: 
 

The Portfolio Holder agreed with the Council’s approach to road safety and casualty 
reduction and with the recommended priorities for action. The recommendations of 

the report were in line with the Borough’s current Transport Plan: ‘Bromley’s Third 
Local Implementation Plan-Bromley’s Transport for the Future’.    
 

The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Environment and Community Services 
PDS Committee on 29th June 2023 and the Committee supported the proposal. 

 
 
 
………………………………………….. 

Councillor Nicholas Bennett J.P.  
Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways and Road Safety 
 
TASNIM SHAWKAT 
Director of Corporate Services & Governance 

Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 

 
Date of Decision:   5 July 2023 

Decision Reference:   ECS 23012 

 
  


